
 

Norfolk Education Advisory Services 

NADEN 
New Art & Design Education Network 

(for secondary schools) 
 

The next meeting will be held at  
Aylsham High School 

On 
Monday 26th January 2004 

At 
4.30 

 
Agenda 

 
Register of Electronic Addresses of art teachers in Norfolk schools. 

Update on artists workshops for art teachers (professional development) 
Sharing good practice: paperwork e.g assessment forms, lesson plans. 

        schemes of work, projects etc 
 

To read the minutes of the last meeting go to  
Norfolk esinet site> Arts>Naden 

 
 

 
NEWSLETTER FOR SCHOOLS 

 
SHARING GOOD PRACTICE 

 
A new page on the Arts section of Norfolk Esinet site will publish examples of good arts 

practice going on in Norfolk schools. Information on this will be arriving in school from the LEA 
next term. Meanwhile, if you have written up an art and design project which was a great 
success, and you have any supporting written documentation along with digital images to 

exhibit, please send them to me and I will launch them now on the new ‘GOOD PRACTICE’ 
page as part of my Advanced Skills Teacher work with the LEA . A helpful addition would be 

what the children themselves have to say about the work – just a quote or two will do. 
Jane.Harcombe@tesco.net  
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